

Edgcumbe Avenue, Newquay, Cornwall TR7 2NL Tel: 01637 874543

njasecretary@nja.celtrust.org www.newquayjunior.net

Headteacher: Tania Findlay MBE

1st September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 4,

Year 4 Visits in September 2025 - Exploring Habitats

Year 4 will start the new academic year studying different habitats for science. During the first few weeks, each class will be going on three class visits to explore our different local environments. Please see the schedule below for the dates of your child's class visits.

	4MH	4MM	4SH	4BP
Wk 2	Monday 8th Sept	Tuesday 9 th Sept	Thursday 11 th Sept	Friday 12 th Sept
	Trenance Habitats	Trenance Habitats	Trenance Habitats	Trenance Habitats
	Bring wellingtons, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring wellingtons, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring wellingtons, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring wellingtons, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.
Wk 3	Monday 15 th Sept	Thursday 18 th Sept	Monday 15 th Sept	Thursday 18 th Sept
	Newquay Zoo in the morning	Newquay Zoo in the afternoon	Newquay Zoo in the afternoon	Newquay Zoo in the morning
	Bring trainers, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring trainers, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring trainers, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring trainers, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.
Wk 4	Friday 26 th Sept	Thursday 25 th Sept	Monday 22 nd Sept	Tuesday 23 rd Sept
	Rockpool at Tolcarne Beach in the afternoon	Rockpool at Tolcarne Beach in the afternoon	Rockpool at Tolcarne Beach in the afternoon	Rockpool at Tolcarne Beach in the afternoon
	Bring trainers that can get wet, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring trainers that can get wet, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring trainers that can get wet, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.	Bring trainers that can get wet, a waterproof coat, drink & snack.

Each visit will take approximately 1½ hours during the academy day and pupils will return ready for normal home time arrangements at 2.55pm. On the day of their trip, pupils should wear their academy uniform, or if it is their PE day, they can wear on their PE kit.

We look forward to an exciting start to the year, learning all about our local habitats.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Tania Findlay MBE Headteacher